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SEK Multi-County Health Departments

Allen, Anderson, Bourbon, and Woodson County, Kansas

PRESS RELEASE:

NOVEL CORONAVIRUS/COVID-19

April 28, 2020

Governor Kelly's Statewide Stay At Home Order is projected to end May 3, 2020 at
11:59 PM. Depending on if Governor Kelly issues any additional orders or if she issues
any guidance on a phased reopening (please also refer to the Opening Up America

Again plan at: https://www.whitehouse.gov/openingamerica/), SEK Multi-County Health

Departments (SEKMCHD) will be initiating guidance for essential and non-essential
businesses. You can find this guidance from SEKMCHD on our website:

www.sekmchd.com. Please review the table of contents to find your specific business

guidelines.

Businesses/organizations (such as senior living facilities, home health, hospice,
public health, hospital, fire departments, EMS, law enforcement, and correctional
centers, that are not listed in the guidance document) will operate within their
facility protocol according to CDC, KDHE, or CMS guidelines, etc. If your
business is not listed, please call your local public health department for

guidance.



If you are unable to access our website, please call your local public health department:
Allen County: (620)365-2191

Anderson County: (785)448-6559

Bourbon County: (620)223-4464

Woodson County: (620)625-2484

Location items can be purchased for personal protective equipment and sanitation
protocols:

Cloth Masks: Key Industries, Fort Scott (620)223-2000

Protective Masks: Walmart, Walgreens, and possibly local pharmacies

Gloves: Walmart, Walgreens, Dollar General, local pharmacies and hardware stores
Sanitation Products: Walmart, Walgreens, Dollar General, local pharmacies, hardware
stores and grocery stores

These items may also be purchased on Amazon or other online businesses.

Rebecca Johnson BSN, RN

SEK Multi-County Health Departments Administrator

SEK Local Public Health Officer



